
 

 

 

Brass Performance 

 
Children in Class 3 and members of the Class 4 brass group 

will perform for families next Friday. Please arrive at the 

main entrance at 2.25pm so that we can welcome you in for 

a 2.30pm start. If you intend to come and haven’t already 

booked, please click HERE so we can prepare audience 

seating.  

 
School Lunches: Keep the feedback coming! 

 
Thank you to those who have filled in our school lunches 
survey – the feedback is very important to us. If you haven’t 
already done so, please find a few minutes to provide us 
with some honest, anonymous feedback on this form. 
Please note, we can facilitate a combination of School 
Dinners and Packed lunches across the week on set days. So, 
if your child is currently on Packed Lunches, we would 
welcome them to take up a School Dinner on one or more 
days.  

DLP Super Council 

 

 

 

Last Friday, Mrs Power took our Year 5 & 6 School 

Councillors to Delph School to join with their fellow 

representatives from the DLP. The focus of the session was 

anti-bulling and they generated ideas which they can 

present to the rest of the school in an upcoming assembly. 

This ties in with the work we are doing across the school on 

empathy – helping learning how to recognise how other 

people are feeling so that we can be a good friend to them.  

 

Doggy Safety Message!  

If you walk your dog locally and come past school at break 

and lunchtime, please could we kindly ask that you don’t 

bring the dog up to the fence for the children to touch. We 

appreciate they may be known to some children, but we 

cannot risk injuries or allergies. Thanks for your 

understanding.  

 

SciTech Holiday Clubs 

 

There’s a very exciting opportunity coming to Oldham 

29th-31st May. SciTech are running 3 days of children’s 

science workshops at the Brian Clarke Academy, Oldham. 

Click HERE to find out more!  

 
Greenfield Tesco 

If you shop at Tesco Greenfield, please use your blue 
tokens given to you at the till to help our fellow DLP 
school, St Agnes, with the chance of 
winning up to a £1,500 contribution to the 
school’s breakfast and snack club.  Please 
put them into the box which is located near 
the door. Thank you! 

 

Reminders: 

Class Photos: Links to Happy Snapz have been emailed out 

Class 1 & 2 Visiting Theatre: to pay on EduSpot 

 

Dates for the Diary 
 

May 

13th – 16th Year 6 SAT assessments 

15th Class 1 & 2 Visiting Theatre 

17th Sports Day  

21st Y6 Kingswood Virtual Meeting 5pm (link on letter sent) 

21st Final Chess club 

22nd Wednesday Last Day of Summer Term 1  

(23rd School closed to pupils – INSET) 

June 

13th & 14th Father’s Day Breakfasts: details to follow 

19th – 21st Year 6 Residential at Kingswood 

19th Class 3 Trip to Halle: details to follow 

27th Class 2 Trip to Castleshaw: details to follow 
 

3rd May 2024 

Congratulations to Mrs 

Cookson who completed 

the Manchester Marathon 

and raised a fantastic 

£2500 for the Tameside 

Breast Cancer Unit.   

https://forms.gle/UDwYtsi6No8VWCXo6
https://forms.gle/yaAoNXHZgphM86Vk9
https://scitech.co.uk/events/scitechp1_2024/

